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Tinti, Elisa

From: Scott-Childress, Reynolds

Sent: Wednesday, December 22, 2021 1:28 PM
To: Shaut, Andrea

Cc: Davis, Tony; Tinti, Elisa

Subject: Communication

Dear President Shaut,

| ask that the Common Council invite City Engineer John Schultheis to the January Public Safety Committee meeting to
review any elements of the Chazan Company’s recent traffic study for the proposed Pennrose housing development at
Golden Hill that may require future Common Council action. If there are no such proposals to be considered at this
time, then | ask that the City Engineer provide a brief note stating such.

Best wishes,
Rennie

Reynolds J. Scott-Childress

Sent from my iPhone



